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Dear Hiring Committee, 

I am honored to write this letter of recommendation for Ms. Camille Crawford, with whom I have had the pleasure of 

working in her capacity as a student leader at Prairie State College. Ms. Crawford earned an Associate of Applied Science 

in Information Technology Webmaster from Prairie State College (PSC) in May 2024. Throughout her time at PSC, Ms. 

Crawford distinguished herself as a dedicated academic student and a leader amongst her peers. 

Ms. Crawford has shown exemplary leadership through her involvement in several campus organizations. As President 

of the Black Student Union and SGA Representative, Ms. Crawford sought learning opportunities for her group 

members. I became familiar with Ms. Crawford's leadership skills when she organized a resume workshop asking the 

Career Services Office (where I am the director) to present to her members. Without being prompted, Ms. Crawford 

reserved the room, created the flyer promoting the event, sent out invitations, and ensured the room was set up 

appropriately before I arrived to present. Throughout the event, Ms. Crawford asked important questions to understand 

further what makes a good resume, prompting good discussion between her and her peers. I don’t often see this level of 

engagement or maturity when presenting to students, nor do I see this type of attention to detail. This workshop had 

one of the highest turnouts of workshops our office facilitated that semester. This speaks to Ms. Crawford’s charismatic 

nature and her organizational skills. 

In addition to her role as president of the Black Student Union, Ms. Crawford had additional leadership roles on campus: 

STEM Club Vice President, a member of the Sustainability Club, and writer, podcaster for the PSC Pioneer Newspaper.  

She proved herself a capable leader while maintaining excellent grades which is a testament to her unwavering 

commitment to academic rigor and personal growth. In recognition of this, Ms. Crawford has been inducted into the 

Alpha Beta Gamma and Phi Theta Kappa Honor Societies. She received the President’s Award for Excellence in 

Scholarship and Leadership and obtained her Web Junior Technician Certificate furthering her technical skills and 

demonstrating her initiative and commitment to lifelong learning.   

Ms. Crawford embodies the characteristics of a well-rounded, ambitious, and service-minded employee. With her 

proven leadership, ability to take initiative, technical proficiency, and creative talents, I know she will continue to 

achieve great success in her future professional pursuits. I highly recommend Ms. Crawford and am confident she will be 

an asset to any organization fortunate enough to hire her. 

If you have any questions or would like further insight into Ms. Crawford’s qualifications, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at mfitzpatrick2@prairiestate.edu or 708-709-3678.  

Sincerely,  

Mary Fitzpatrick 
Director of Career Services, Prairie State College 
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